Fruitland Park Board Meeting Minutes
Date: 03/01/2023 Time: 5:35pm

Board Present: Brittany, Ashley, Kari, Shelley
Board Non-Present: Kay and Mindy

City Present: None

Guests Present: None

Old Business:

We had a discussion about the coloring contest, age groups, and prizes. We decided
that Ashley will upload the coloring pages after the deadline of March 31st on Facebook to have
people vote on them. Whoever gets the most votes will get a prize for their age group below is
the age group with prizes we decided on.

5 and under - Colors/Sticker Baskets
6-10 - Color/Sticker Baskets
11 and up - Gift Card

Ashley is going to look up the prizes on Amazon. The prize winners of the contest will

pick up the prizes at City Hall.

We then had a discussion about the upcoming Easter Egg Hunt on Sunday April 2nd.
We decided that Ashley will meet Shelley at the City Hall to grab the prizes, etc. Brittany and
Kari will meet at the Park. Brittany is going to try and find 3-5 students from L-M to volunteer for
silver cord hours to help out with the Egg Hunt and also play the Easter Bunny. If nobody wants
to play the Easter bunny, Brittany will be the Easter Bunny.

Ashley will be looking up the prizes for the Egg Hunt on Amazon. We will be doing half
eggs and half candy on the ground. In one of the eggs in each age group there will be a paper
saying “You're A Winner!” and that's how they know if they won the prize for their age group. We
also discussed asking for donations of candy for the Egg Hunt. Depending on how many
donations we get, we may or may not need more. Donations will be dropped off at City Hall.
Below are the age groups for the Egg Hunt.

0-3 - Stuffed Animal
4-6 - Bike

7-10 - Gift Basket

11 and up - Gift Basket

New Business:

We opened the discussion about having monthly food trucks at Drake Park. We talked
about the Park Board to get 10-20% of the sale if possible. We all gave ideas on different food
trucks we could call and ask. Brittany is calling Cynful Smokers, Cedar River Ranch, and
Artey's. Kari is contacting Eats in the Streets and Shelley will be contacting Kona Ice to see if
they would be interested in coming in July. We decided to do it in the months April-September
and they will be on the last Wednesday of the month from 4-8pm.



We had a discussion about Spring City Wide Sales. Ashley contacted the lady (Connie
Bellinger) to see when she thought it was going to take place, Connie responded a couple
possible times, but not for sure. Ashley told her that when she knew to let her know so we could
possibly have a food truck at Drake Park the day of the sales. We will also be talking more
about this at a later date.

We talked about getting and looking up ideas for the outdoor kitchen at the park. Ashley
will be sending the Park Board some outdoor kitchen ideas that she found as well.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. Next meeting will be Wednesday, April 5th at 5:30pm
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